October 2015 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from last month Read by Kurt Gaber (approved by Ruth and 2nd by Pete Lowater)
Treasurers Report from last month Read by Dick
$0	Cash
$	Savings
[bookmark: _GoBack]$	Checking

Spending for Month
$
All bills paid for can feed, but some checks still outstanding. Profit of $4318.00.  adults meals-163, kids-25 and 28 landowners used their tickets. Plow motioned to approve, 2nd by Derrick.
Old business
Club insurance not yet paid by Dick, but would be soon
Can Feed review: Positive news all around, portable toilet pumping fees taken care of, Tambornino Sanitation paid for dumpster, and they donated a good part of the cost, I believe we only paid $25.00. Suggested we send Tambornino a thank you card. Other can feed volunteers were asked to make a written list of job duties/food amount ordered/and such so we have a written confirmation of what needs to be done year to year in case that member is sick, on vacation, etc. so we can plan accordingly. 
 Gaber Signs made and donated a banner for Brandy Slowiak from Stanley, WI who is running for Miss Snowflake. Clyde will deliver banner to CVSO meeting on Wed Oct. 14th, as Kurt will be out of town.
 Make sure to get non-club members on the email list so they can stay in the loop regarding club functions… these are people who have been heavily involved with the Can Feed for several years: Bob and Deb Michels, Jeff and Lu Benish.
 New Business
CVSO raffle tickets handed out by Kurt. Approximately 25 left yet.
Rough Rider stickers made and donated by Gaber Signs were handed out at meeting. Some members suggested making a smaller size to fit sleds promoting our website and facebook page.
Russ Bauer provided black and white and color printed paper maps as well as a few large scale maps, members were instructed to look them over and make any possible changes or correct possible trail omissions, etc.
Trail signing discussed, it seems all members know their assignments and will begin signing when the timing is right. Russ Bauer and his son said they are available to assist anyone who might need assistance in marking their section of trails.
Meyer property and access across their property is good for one more year, thanks to Clyde and Dick for discussing the issue with the property owners. Next year’s alternative route should not be put too far back on the back burner.
Kurt will work on getting meeting minutes to be available on the website and possibly Facebook.
Ann please send out postcards with meeting dates to all new members, thanks.
Members suggested that we put an ad in the paper thanking donors and sponsors of Can Feed. Too late for this year? Check in to cost for next year for EC Leader, Chippewa Herald, Grub N Pub, Shopper, to see rates.
Let’s get the information and $ sent in for new members asap so they can get trail pass info updated on the AWSC website.
Should we consider getting a club credit card to make paying the AWSC member fees easier? Dick Goulet is taking care of this as he is the Treasurer and has club approval for all banking needs.
Next meeting set at Horizons on Nov 9th at 7:30. Kurt called ahead to reserve a spot.
Clyde motioned to adjourn and 2nd by Ruth
 People in attendance for this meeting. 19
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